
                          Shamley Green Environment Group   

                     have been out planting bulbs this autumn 

 

Following on from last year's successful wildflower and bulb planting on our main commons, 

some residents from Nursery Hill and Hullmead approached SGEG with some planting ideas 

for their parts of the village. Following discussion with the Parish Council and Waverley 

Borough Council during the summer, and a walk round with residents in July, a planting 

scheme was agreed. 

 

On Saturday 26th November a group of volunteers gathered to do the planting. A carpet of 

purple crocuses have been planted near the bus stop at the entrance to Nursery Hill. More 

daffodils have been planted along the B2128 near the Nursery Hill road sign and then more 

bulbs have been planted on the bank as the road divides in the estate. 

Daffodil bulbs have also been planted in Hullmead on the open piece of ground as the road 

bears right. 

 

 
 

Our next project is to support our lead volunteer Kate and Hampshire Swifts on the 

installation of swift boxes this January. 

In January we also start Toad (and frog and newt) Patrol evenings which continue through 

February and March. This involves committing to one or two evenings a week for at least an 

hour around dusk to remove migratory amphibians on their way to their breeding ponds. Do 

contact us if you would like to join us. 

 

If you would like to get involved at all with any of our projects contact us via our website, 

Shamley Green Environment Group 
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